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Navigation and Search Options 

Search Button Enhancement: 

The search button has been relocated for better visibility and improved access to all search options. This 

change aims to make your navigation smoother and more intuitive. 

Forms Enhancements 

Form ID in Email Notifications: 

To facilitate quick reference, the Form ID will now be included in all email notifications. This enhancement 

aims to provide you with immediate context when reviewing notifications. 

LID Drop Menu Update: 

Obsolete LIDs have been reintegrated into the LID drop down menu selection specifically for Reconfigure 

LID scenarios. This change ensures that you have all necessary options readily available. 

LID Name Details Update: 

LID names have been updated to offer more comprehensive information, especially regarding LID to Meter 

options (64Bit for Siemens Meters). This update provides greater clarity in your selections. 

Audit Trail for DQPs: 

DQPs now have access to an audit trail option within forms. This feature enables DQPs to track changes and 

maintain a transparent record of activities. 
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Additional Fields in Commissioning/Validation Forms: 

The Site Commissioning Date and Meter Read fields have been added to Commissioning/Validation forms. 

These additions aim to assist WaterNSW CDO Team in the QA process by providing more detailed 

information and provides an accurate meter read offset for water accounting requirements. 

Final Meter Reading Location Update: 

The final meter reading for replaced meters has been relocated to the Commissioning/Validation form. This 

change centralizes information, making it more convenient for you during meter replacement scenarios. 

We believe these upgrades will significantly improve your user experience and contribute to a more 

efficient and user-friendly DQP Portal. Please familiarize yourself with these changes, and feel free to reach 

out if you have any questions or need further clarification. 

Thank you for your continued collaboration. 


